
Staff Appreciation Day - Wednesday May 23

Let's show the Riddell teachers and staff how much we value them!

Breakfast, lunch or dessert items can be dropped off at the 
school (or sent in with your child) on the morning of May 23.

Thanks for your support of our amazing staff
- R.A. Riddell Parent Council
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